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5t July 2023

Deputy Joan Collins (T.D.).,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

E: joan.collins@oireachtas.ie

Re: 32431/23
Dear Deputy Collins,
| refer to the Representation seeking the number of WTE vacancies in the ophthalmology

department in the Mater Misericordiae University Hospital, which has been referred to the
Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response.

I have had this matter examined, please see data below:
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| trust this information is of assistance to you.

The Patient Services Unit

Quiality and Patient Safety Directorate
Mater Misericordiae University Hospital
Eccles Street

Dublin 7

D07 R2WY

patientservices@mater.ie

el Ireland East Hospital Group
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